UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C 20555-0001

November 12, 1993

MEMORANDUM FOR: The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Planque

FROM: James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations
SUBJECT: NUCLEAR SAFETY RESEARCH REVIEW COMMITTEE REPORT DATED

SEPTEMBER 30, 1993

On July 7-8, 1983, the Nuclear Safety Research Review Committee met to review
the entire NRC research program in broad overview. The Committee’s report
(September 30, 1993 letter from David Morrison to Eric Beckjord) is enclosed,
for your information.

The letter includes observations on most of the major facets of the research
program and identifies areas for more detailed review by the Committee in
near-future meetings. The letter notes the Committee’s concern that critical
staff skills be maintained in the face of decreasing authorized staffing
levels.

The letter also refers to the NSRRC’s meeting with the Commission on July 8
and notes the Committee's commitments to the Commission to perform the broad
reviews noted in the Secretary’s Staff Requirements Memorandum of July 21.
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